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2020 

General Meeting: 

Time: 
Monday, September 21, 2020 

12 Noon 

  Location:  Mayfield Village Park Area - Covered Pavilion -Located between the 

pool and the playground. Park in the main parking area - NOT the 

diagonal parking spots 

*Bring your own chair if preferred 

  Boxed Lunches:  Cost-$5 - Sandwich Choices:  

*Ham I Roast Turkey I Smoked Turkey Contact 

Audrey S.  Order deadline Tuesday, Sept. 15th 

• If you have Club information to share, please bring copies of it to distribute. It is very 

difficult to hear outside with the wind and social distancing! 

PRESIDENT_’S  MESSAGE 

• 
'•· 

It wasn't the same as usual, but we had a good time at The Grove August 17th
. Audrey 

ordered boxed lunches from Heavenly Ham which were delicious. We shared what we have 

been doing since we last met last winter. We will meet at the Pavilion in the Mayfield Village 

Park Area for our September meeting. We are postponing installation of new officers until we 

can meet again in person. 

Thanks again • Diane and Georgene 

Committee 

Education and Scholarship Committee 
There was some interest last year in the HOBY program which is open to sophomores wanting to 

improve their leadership skills. I have contacted the local recruitment director for information. 

Anyone interested should go to their school counselor in late October to sign up. If the school is 

unable to offer assistance, we can nominate an individual. 

Please let me know if anyone you know is interested. 

Special Note: In the midst of the pandemic, our Club awarded six scholarships this past Club 
 year!  - - Carolyn A 
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Social 
The Brunch will proceed on Sunday, September 20th at Alfredo's at I :00 - +only if the weather 

permits to eat on the patio! Rain date would be the21 st! Contact Judy W As Soon As Possible if 

you are attending -  

Ways&Means 

Fundraisers - 

TERRI LYNN NUTS: Order forms were distributed at the Picnic and e-mailed with important 

instructions. Order nuts for the holidays. Orders will be delivered in October. SEVERAL 

HELPERS NEEDED TO TALLY AND FILL ORDERS. Contact Pat M  

ff you have not mailed your orders to me, please bring your nut orders along with your checks 

made payable to Mayfield Women's Club Inc., GFWC/OFWC, to the September meeting. No nuts 

will be ordered after the meeting. Should this be a problem, please contact Pat M. Delivery of the 

nuts will be determined later due to the virus, but rest assured the nuts will be available by the 

October meeting. If there is no meeting, you can pick them up at my home, or I can deliver them if 

that is not possible. 
- - Thank you, Pat 

This seems to be the YEAR THAT WASN'T! I hope everyone is staying well and safe.  I can't 

thank Pat MS enough for her dedication and time in carrying on the Terri Lynn Nut Sale.  

This may be the only fund raiser we have this year, so I want to encourage ALL MEMBERS TO 

PLEASE PARTICIPATE 

Pat sent fabulous directions, order sheets and encouragement. There are many nuts and 

candies from which to choose. They make outstanding holiday gifts, hostess presents, or 

treats for your family. Thank you, Pat! 

iF anyone has any ideas of another non-contact fundraiser, I would love to hear from you. 

The more money we have the more good deeds we can do. 
-- Stasia M 

Our Ways & Means Committee would like to raise some more money!$$$$  
We would like to sell the OUR TOWN BOOKS I know many people were not able to use a lot of last 

year's books ... , but even if you only use a few, the book pays for itself.  

ff Marie gets some books, would people like to buy them? PLEASE EMAIL OR CALL MARIE OR 

STASIA IF YOU WOULD LIKE A BOOK!!! We would happily deliver! 
~~ Remember to continue to use your 2020      

books! 

Welfare 
Collection: +Bring to the Pavilion! 

* Bags of Love-Items needed are brushes, combs, devotional readings, lotions, 

washcloths, toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, conditioners, soaps, white socks. * 
2021 Calendars for Veterans, shut-ins, and nursing homes. 

* School supplies will continue to be collected through October 2nd (Contact Betty Jo  

* Bring toiletries, calendars, new unused cards, cards to be recycled, children's books and 

cookbooks. - - Contact Chris B 
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Treasurer 

A reminder to pay the $40 annual membership dues. You can bring your check to the September 21 st 

meeting or mail it to Audrey S. 
 I need to report total membership and pay our OFWC dues by October 1st. 

Yearbook 

Address updates!  Contact Marcia or Diane for details. 

Marty N Dottie T Sheila W 

 
The new Playground at the Mayfield Village Swimming Pool Area was dedicated on 8/31/20. It is 
wonderful place for children and adults of all ages. Please stop and see this wonderful new facility. 

Also - directly across from the Pool is the Mayfield Village Butterfly Garden. You can see the flowers 

from the street. Take some time to visit there, it's a nice place to sit and relax. --Patsy M 

Barb W- 9/8 
·- -·· 

Loretta D - 9/ 13  ·...-.-:.-~  

 ·~ Chris B - 9/26  C..·  

Newsletter Editor: Marcia Pecjak; mpecjakmwc@gmail.com 

Please Protect You & Others 

 Stay Healthy 

 Wear a Mask 

 Wash Your Hands 

 Social Distance 
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The MWC Treasury Audit Team for the 2019-2020 Club Treasury Books 
Pictured (top left to bottom right) Betty 

Jo M, Marie E, Audrey S, Loretta D, 

Diane S is taking the picture! 

..... and of course the Treasury books were perfect! 
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